
Digital Disasters – A First-
Party Perspective

Cozen O’Connor will present a complimentary webinar on the
risk  management  and  best  practices  for  avoiding  and

responding to data breaches.

The webinar will be Thursday, Oct. 9, at 11:30 a.m. Eastern
time.

On its website, the firm says Richard Bennett and Matthew
Siegel of the Global Insurance Department will be presenting
this webianr, which will cover the growing field of cyber
liability, including the major data breaches that have been in
the news lately.  Richard and Matthew will discuss the nature
of the risks, the legal landscape relating to cyber losses,
and  risk  management  and  best  practices  for  avoiding  and
responding to data breaches.

Included in the discussion will be an analysis of the first-
party coverage implications, issues under traditional property
policies,  and  coverage  available  under  cyber  policies.  
Finally,  the  speakers  will  discuss  relevant  case  law  and
emerging trends.

Register for the webinar.
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